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Provider Claim (Issue/Update) Notification 

Notification Date: 02/19/2025  
 

To:    Hospitals 

From:   MDwise Provider Relations 
Subject:  Claims Processing Error – Rev Code 636 

Effective Date: 02/19/2025 

 

 

Summary 

During a recent payment integrity audit, MDwise identified a claims processing error that resulted in 

overpayments related to codes linked to revenue code 636. We are taking immediate action to correct this 

issue. 

Impact 

• Claims for the past 24 months will be reprocessed to reflect the correct reimbursement. 

• Adjustments will be reflected in your remittance advice over the next couple of weeks. 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and commitment to 

our members. Thank you for your cooperation as we work to resolve this matter. If you have any questions 

you may call our Provider Customer Service Unit at 833-654-9192. 

 


